
You don't often get email from david.rogers@gsb.columbia.edu. Learn why this is important

Outlook

RE: Our Past Letter of Support for 280 BTLR LLC – Road Realignment

From Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Date Tue 2/4/2025 10:49 AM
To Rogers, David <david.rogers@gsb.columbia.edu>
Cc Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>; Karen Vrotsos <kvrotsos@gmail.com>

Hi David and Karen,
 
We will comply with your request.  Let me know if there are questions that I can address.
 

Todd Parsons​​​​, PE

Senior Project Manager / Senior Project Engineer

t: 860.379.6669 d:860.368.0152

This e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of

HaleyWard, Inc. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person),​you may not use, copy, distribute or deliver to anyone this message ​(or any part of its contents ) or take any

action in reliance on it. In such case, you should delete this message, and notify us immediately at 207 989 4824 or by email bangor@haleyward.com.

 
From: Rogers, David <david.rogers@gsb.columbia.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 10:44 AM
To: Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Cc: Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>; Karen Vrotsos <kvrotsos@gmail.com>
Subject: Our Past Letter of Support for 280 BTLR LLC – Road Realignment
 

Dear Todd,

We understand that the public hearing by the Inland Wetlands Commission on the Road Realignment 280 BTLR LLC Proposal has been rescheduled
to February 10.

Please remove from your packet of submissions all prior letters of support from us.

We've been in touch with Jeffrey Keenan, about our concern regarding the proposal and look forward to continuing the matter with him.

We are in touch with Jeffrey directly and hope to be able to support a revised proposal.

many thanks,
David Rogers and Karen Vrotsos
382 Between the Lakes Road
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